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Local company trimming 
brush along CP Rail lines 

 

(Kahnawake – 21, Tsothohrhkó:wa/January 2020) The 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) wishes to inform the 
community that Twin Cutters Tree Services (a Kahnawà:ke 
company) and Asplundh Canada will be trimming brush and 
trees for CP Rail from January 21st to 28th, February 4th to 
10th, and (if necessary) from February 18th to 24th. 
 
The trimming will be performed on the CP rail lines that run 
through the Territory. The crew will consist of five (5) Twin 
Cutter employees, four (4) from Asplundh, and One (1) CP 
Rail flagman. 
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